
 
 

AT&T Penn Law Privacy and Technology Internship - Summer 2019 

The Center for Technology, Innovation and Competition is pleased to report that AT&T will 
once again be hiring a student for the AT&T Penn Law Privacy and Technology Internship. The 
details of which are: 

• Internship at AT&T in Washington D.C.  
• Summer 2019 
• Open to 1Ls and 2Ls 
• Requires a ten-week commitment 
• Payment of a $10,000 stipend 
• Provides a holistic experience, with regular interaction with the AT&T Federal 

Regulatory team, attendance at hearings, training opportunities and many other 
professional and integration activities 

Those interested should apply through Symplicity no later than January 18, 2019. A resume, cover 
letter, unofficial transcript and writing sample are required.  

Please contact Caroline Olson, CTIC Managing Director, at cmolson@law.upenn.edu with any 
questions.  
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